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During the autumn term, Engineering Club has run in High School. Whilst we have 

experienced some typical engineering disasters such as the specific piece needed to complete 

a remote-control Lego dinosaur going missing, the club members have persevered and 

learned some new skills.  We have also developed code using BBC Microbits. 

One more complex project we have tackled is a Sonic Bug kit. This has developed skills in 

mechanics to build the bug’s gearing system and electronics in putting together quite a 

complex circuit board. Using a soldering iron was quite a challenge. When complete the bug 

should move around, sense obstacles are in its way and move to avoid them.  

Engineering club will return in the summer term with some new modelling projects. 
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